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LOCAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN MAIN ISSUES REPORT 2019 CONSULTATION

Response to Local Plan seeking change to Policy NE5

Q. 2.11 Protecting and Enhancing the Natural Environment

The currently Supplementary Guidance should be significantly changed as it has a materially detrimental affect to development in the city and is therefore not fit

for purpose. The policy suggests that it is BS Standard but this is not the case. Aberdeen is the only council I am aware of which operates such a draconian policy

- why?

Many local developers and builders are facing severe difficulty in engaging with the Supplementary Guidance - 8.4.2 zone of influence and many are saying that

Aberdeen is closing for business!
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